

## Councillor Justin J. Di Ciano

Ward 5 Etobicoke-Lakeshore

January 14th, 2015

Ulli S. Watkiss Toronto City Hall 13th fl. W., 100 Queen St. West Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Re: Appointments to Canadian National Exhibition Association, Board of Directors

Dear Ms. Watkiss,

I would like to thank the Mayor and members of Council for their support of my appointment to the Canadian National Exhibition Association (CNEA), Board of Directors. However, given the extent of my existing committee responsibilities, I will be resigning from the Canada National Exhibition Association, Board of Directors, effective immediately.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call my office at 416-392-4040.

Sincerely.

Councillor Justin-J. Di Ciano

Councillor, Ward 5 – Etobicoke Lakeshore